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Summer is upon us and the pool is open. Tuesday, May 29th, the suits went on, the pool 

opened, and session 1 of swim lessons began. The teachers have been talking with the 

children about pool safety, the lifeguards are suited up, and the pool is ready for some fun in 

the sun! Those teachers whose kids are too young have also been planning some sprinkler 

and water table activities so they can cool off as well.  

 We would also like to thank all of the parents for their participation in Teacher 

Appreciation Week. All of the planned activities were a huge hit! Thank you! 

 

The Village Pool: The pool opened for both lessons and free swim on Tuesday, May 29th. 

Please make sure that you bring in a swimsuit, towel, water shoes, and sunscreen, all clearly 

labeled, for your child if you have not already. All swimsuits and towels need to be taken 

home every Friday, washed, and brought back to The Village the following Monday. If your 

child does not have swim shoes they will not be allowed in the pool (no exceptions). We 

require swim shoes at The Village pool because it cuts down on the likelihood that the 

children will slip inside or outside of the pool and get hurt. The bottom of the pool is also 

textured to help prevent slipping which tends to be too abrasive on bare feet everyday. 

Socks and sandals will not be allowed in the pool. There will be pool toys provided for the 

children to play with in the water, so no floatation devices or toys should be brought from 

home, except for goggles. If you have any questions, please let us know.  

 

Vacation Request:  Please keep in mind that “vacation request forms” must be filled out in 

order to utilize any vacation credit. Vacation credit can be used for any missed days, 

including sick days.   

 

As summer progresses, often schedules and our daily lives can get busy and change.  

If you will be leaving The Village, we do require a written 2 week notice. You can stop by and 

pick up a disenrollment form to submit your request in writing. Also, don’t forget to turn in 

your entry cards on your child’s last day. Thanks! 

 

We would like to wish all of our fathers and grandfathers a Happy Father’s Day! The 

classrooms will be having special parties for all of the dads, so look for information from your 

child’s teacher.  

 

Mark your Calendars: 

 

-The Village will be closed Wednesday, July 4th in observation of Independence Day.  

 

-Lil’ Angels will be here in July to take candid photos of all of the kids.  

 

-Annual Village Family Fun Fest will be on Wednesday, July 25th (more info to come). 

 

 

Have a great month!! 


